
In April the leadership students at Floradale Public School worked hard to 

decorate and sell cookies to raise money for Kid’s Ability. The Cookies were a big 

success and helped to raise $224 for Kids Ability. Kids Ability has sent us a thank 

you letter as well as a little award for us to hang in our school. The award is 

hanging on the bulletin board outside the office. Please feel free to stop and take 

a look next time you are in. 

On behalf of the leadership students and staff thank you for your continued 

support. Have a wonderful and safe Summer Vacation! 

 

 


